
Housing at NC State 

 

Greetings from NC State University. Now that you have made it through most of 

the application process, I want to share some information on housing. We have 

updated the Incoming Student Portal and activated the housing link. Please take 

some time to look at the website. Space is on hold for you at Signature 1505 for a 

limited amount of time. They will release the holds in a few weeks so please reach 

out to them soon.  

 

You may be wondering why we have a preferred housing provider. While there are 

many housing options in Raleigh, IBDD has partnered with this property as they are 

willing to offer flexible lease terms that allow IBDD students to take an internship 

outside of Raleigh in the Spring semester. All the other properties around campus 

require a 12-month lease which is problematic. 

 

 

Also, I looked closely at the calendar for the fall semester and adjusted the arrival 

date to August 4 (it originally was August 8). This change will allow us enough time 

to go through Orientation and give you time to adjust and settle into your new 

home! 
 

https://poole.ncsu.edu/undergraduate/global/international-business-dual-degree-program-ibdd/admitted-ibdd-international-student-website/
https://poole.ncsu.edu/undergraduate/global/international-business-dual-degree-program-ibdd/admitted-ibdd-international-student-website/housing/

